
February 8, 2023

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We are excited to let families know that the CCS Board of Education recently voted
unanimously to approve the resolution to call a special election to be held on May 2,
2023, for a bond proposal.  Dr. Martin will be hosting a series of Dialogue with Doc
sessions in the coming months and we encourage families to come, ask questions, and
hear more about the 2023 Supplemental Bond.

We have scheduled five different sessions to allow flexibility for families.

● February 22 - 7:00 AM (@ Sprinkles Donuts)
● February 27 - 6:00 PM (@ Caledonia Administration)
● March 14 - 6:00 PM (@ Caledonia Administration)
● March 23 - 12:00 PM (@ Caledonia Administration)
● April 12 - 6:00 PM (@ Caledonia Administration)

Caledonia Community Schools is committed to providing a world-class education to our
students, and the May 2023 Supplemental Bond will allow CCS to invest in
much-needed infrastructure improvements that will benefit all of our students. We hope
you will join us to learn more about the 2023 Supplemental Bond and follow our website
for the most up-to-date information.

Sincerely,

Dr. Dedrick Martin
Superintendent
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